
 

 

Gurjar Scholarship Rules & Application Template 
 

The scholarship for children of Gurjar members who are entering college was set up in 1994, to 

appreciate the long-term support of our members. This scholarship is given to all college bound 

students of the life members. Funds are raised by various Gurjar events very generously 

supported by our attending members, event sponsors and well-wishers. 

 

All graduating high school seniors of Gurjar Life members are eligible to apply. Gurjar members 

must be a life member for at least a year for their children to qualify.  Awards will be presented 

at the Gurjar Annual General Meeting held around mid-May every year. 

 

Although there are no requirements to submit the admission/acceptance letter, Gurjar Executive 

Committee reserves the right to solicit these from the applicants. 

 

Applicant Information 
Student Name:                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Email Address:                                                                                                                                   

Phone Number:                                                                                                                                  

Name(s) of your Parents (Gujar Life Members): 

Name of the High School you currently attend: 

Name of the College you will be attending in the fall (if not finalized, please list the universities 

you have been accepted to):                                                                                                   

 

Additional Application Information: 

1. The deadline for this application is April 25th. 

2. Please note that applications submitted after the deadline will NOT be considered. 

3. Student must email the completed application to the President of Gurjar at 

gurjar.president@gmail.com. Gujar will acknowledge the receipt of the application via 

email. 



 

 

4. Please submit a photograph (JPG or PNG file) of yourself to be showcased at the Gurjar 

Annual General Meeting. 

5. Students must volunteer at least 20 hours in the most recent academic year at an 

organisation with ties to the Indian community. Gurjar will automatically accept hours 

volunteered at Gurjar. All other organisations must be approved by the Committee at the 

request of the student. Such requests should reach the president via email at 

Gurjar.president@gmail.com by April 25th. 

6. Students are required to attend the Gurjar Annual General Meeting in order to receive 

the scholarship and may be asked to speak at the event. 

7. Scholarship funds are sent electronically using Zelle. If the email address or phone 

number associated with the bank account you wish to have the funds deposited to is 

different from the ones provided in the previous section, please make sure to include that 

information in this application. If you do not have access to Zelle, email the President no 

later than April 25th. 

Essay Requirement (Mandatory) 

Please write a short essay (max 750 words) about your involvement in the Indian community and 

contribution to Indian culture.  
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